The Ro-Ann’s of Austin is Growing With the Times!

Did you know that during the year 2011-2012, the Ro-Ann’s of Austin made the following changes to their Bylaws?

Membership in Ro-Ann’s shall be limited to:
a) Rotarians, spouses and surviving spouses of Rotarians.
b) Persons who have given special service to the Rotary Clubs or to Ro-Ann’s.
c) Those who are members and desire continuance of membership even though the spouse may no longer be a Rotarian.
d) Individuals in the Ro-Ann’s “Happy Hour” group.

Additionally, the Ro-Ann’s of Austin will be celebrating their “50th”Anniversary of the club on May 22, 2012 at the “End of Year” dinner party at the home of Julie and Ed Martin.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Interested in knowing more…, please contact Julie Martin, President, at 512-731-0694.  History of the Ro-Ann’s is on the District website, click “Services”, and then click “RoAnns”.  

